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28th August, 2019 
 
Dear families, 
 

School Code of Conduct 
 
At Holy Rosary we are introducing a Parent/Carers/Guardian – School Code of Conduct to ensure 
clarity about the behavioural standards that parents and staff can reasonably expect of each other.  It 
is our intention that by the implementation of this Code of Conduct we will continue to promote and 
advance respectful, cooperative and supportive relationships between parents/Carers/guardians and 
staff.   
 
This process is supported by our deep commitment to human life being sacred and to the dignity of 
the human person at all times being honoured and respected.  The implementation of this Code of 
Conduct will contribute to the ongoing development of our school as a healthy, safe and hope filled 
community. 
 
Our School Board members and staff have recently engaged in a process to further deepen 
understanding of the importance of nurturing active partnerships with you as parents.  We believe 
that each child’s learning journey is enriched through positive and reciprocal home and school 
relationships.   
 
The introduction and implementation of this Parent/Carers/Guardian - School Code of Conduct is one 
violence prevention strategy in promoting a shared understanding and commitment of all in the 
promotion of the school as a safe workplace for our staff and students. We are here to support you 
and your children. We expect that everyone will act and speak respectfully, listen and work together 
to resolve issues of concern and or problems as they arise.  
 
Please see attached a copy of the Code of Conduct (which is endorsed by Catholic Education 
Sandhurst) for your reference. This is further supported by some visuals in the Administration area of 
our school. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Paul Dullard 
Principal  


